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Weekend Events 

Saturday 

9 – 10 a.m. - Easy Yoga at the adult 

beach.  Breathe, stretch, rejuvenate.   

 

4 p.m. - Golf Cart Rally 

Pick your partner and name your team 

for another go around at the golf cart 

obstacle course.  Winners will receive 

gifts of Happy Camper wine and 

complimentary guest passes.  Drivers 

must have valid drivers license.  This 

is always a fun event for participants 

and spectators.  Adult and kid 

volunteers are needed. 

 

Sunday 

10 a.m. – Prayer Service at the adult 

beach.  (bring your own chair and 

umbrella).  All are welcome to share 

thoughts and prayers.  One topic this 

week will be:  Balance in our lives.  

 

Upcoming Events 

August 7, 8 p.m. – The musical duo 

of Lewis and Clark play at the point. 

This is a camper-sponsored event. 

 

August 8, 6:30 p.m. – Mr. Magic 

returns with another show for kids and 

adults.  Weather permitting at the 

gazebo. 

 

August 15, 8 p.m. – Still Kickin’ 

With Big City Horns  Come out to 

listen and dance to big music with lots 

of talent and lots of horns.  

 

LLC Golf Outing Results 
A large group of 23 Laurel Lock 

campers and staff enjoyed a warm 

round of golf last Saturday morning at 

Chanticlair Golf Course.  Monique 

Gaudreau won the longest drive, 

George Gelinas won closest to the pin, 

and the threesome of Tony Gagliardi, 

Kevin Evon and George Gelinas won 

low round honors at even par.  

 

 

Gardner Lake 

Water Temperature 76° 

 

 

 

Volunteers Needed  

For Golf Cart Rally 
Several children and a few adult 

volunteers are needed to run the golf 

cart rally.  Please sign up on the sheet 

at the office by noon on Saturday.  

Sweet treats will be given to kid 

volunteers.  

 

 

Many Thanks to… 
…Jimmy Pino for bringing his 

saxaphone, voice and audio equipment 

to the gazebo to play and jam with 

campground musicians and singers 

this past Saturday.  Several campers 

joined in signing and playing thier 

instruments to bring us a night of 

delightful music. 

…Bob Riendeau for leading prayer 

services at the adult beach for the past 

four Sundays. 

…& Denise Riendeau for running a 

drum-making craft for campground 

children this past Saturday.   

 

 

Rock Decorating Contest 
Site rocks will be evaluated over the 

course of this week for the Laurel 

Lock Rocks Contest.  You must sign 

up on the sheet on the bulletin board at 

the office to be included in the contest. 

The winners will be announced in next 

week’s Chatter.  

 

Does Your Golf Cart  

Have Bad Breath? 
If your golf cart is emitting bad 

exhaust fumes you need to have it 

checked out.  This may indicate 

serious engine problems.  Please be 

considerate of your fellow campers.  

 
860-859-1424 

 

Laundry Room Etiquette 
Please remove your laundry from the 

washers and dryers immediately after 

the cycles finish.  Others that wish to 

use the machines don’t want to disturb 

your clothes.  As a reminder, please 

set an alarm for the end of the cycle 

when you start the washer or dryer. 

Washers take approximately a half an 

hour and dryers take an hour.  

 

 

Camper Paperwork 
There are still a number of camper 

files in the office that have not been 

completed.  Our office called campers 

this week to let them know what is 

needed to complete their files.  A 

number of campers have completed 

files but have not picked up their gift. 

 

 

Last Call For 2021 Deposits 
Deposits for seasonal camping in 2021 

are due on July 31.  The office 

requests an individual check for your 

non-refundable $300 deposit as these 

monies are put into a separate account.  

Please let the office know if you are 

not planning to camp in 2021. 

 

 

Recycling & Trash Notes 
We are still in need of someone to 

take away the deposit bottles and cans 

from our green cans near the blue 

recycling dumpster.  If you are 

interested in doing this, please let the 

office know and plan on removing the 

items from the green trash cans by 

Wednesday afternoon.  Secondly, 

please always separate trash from 

recycling.  The blue single-stream 

recycling dumpster should not have 

any plastic bags in it.  Please dump 

recyclables directly into these 

containers. 

 

 

Welcome New LLC Seasonals 
#27 – Mike & Patty Teneza 

#49 – Kevin & Sheila Evon 

#81 – Paul & Tamara Adams 

#82 – Melissa & Michael Malinowski 

#97 – Scott & Jennifer Hare 


